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As the weather has gotten nicer, we have put our focus on being outside in 

the sun more! While still keeping our social distancing intact (as well as 

being masked up) the residents will be participating in weekly BBQ’s, 

outdoor carnival themed games, BINGO’s, and gardening this month! With 

Mother’s Day coming so soon, all of our lovely ladies here are invited to a 

Fancy Hat tea party with assortments of sweet treats and yummy teas. 

Hallway ice cream social’s, door- to- door popcorn, and cocktail carts are a 

hit! We all know how important it is for our residents to stay active, so 

balloon toss and sit n’ be fit are still a daily leisure. Spring filled crafts, 

sensory games, and pretty nails have been planned through out this month 

as well.  
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THE AMOUNT OF SUPPORT, HARD WORK AND 

DEDICATION THROUGHOUT THESE UNPRECIDENTED 

TIMES HAS BEEN OVERWHELMINGLY WONDERFUL. 

EACH AND EVERY MASK THAT WAS MADE IS BEYOND 

APPRECIATED. OUR VOLUNTEERS CAME TROUGH 

DURING A TOUGH TIME AND WE LOVE ALL OF YOU 

FOR THINKING OF THE LAURIE CARE CENTER. WE 

FORWARD TO THE DAY WHEN WE GET TO SEE YOUR 

FACES AGAIN!  

     

THE STAFF OF LAURIE CARE CENTER & THE KNOLLS 

VOLUNTEER CORNER- A SPECIAL SHOUT OUT AND BIG THANK YOU 

FOR THE ENDLESS CONSIDERATION FOR THE STAFF AND RESIDENTS 

SAFTEY HERE! WITH ALL OF PPE BEING MADE AND DONATED FROM 

THROUGHOUT THE COMMUNITY, WE ARE ALL SO GRATEFUL! THE 

LETTERS AND CARDS BEING SENT TO OUR FRIENDS HERE AT THE CARE 

CENTER HAVE ALSO BEEN VERY HEARTWARMING AND A HUGE 

COMFORT FOR MANY OF OUR RESIDENTS. AGAIN THANK YOU! 

 



             NO CHURCH SERVICES DUE TO THE CORONA VIRUS LOCKDOWN                                                                                                                             

                                                                    We miss you all!!!! 

   SUNDAY CHURCH SERVICES-2:00 PM                   TUESDAY CHURCH  

	

																																																																																																																																7th	Mass	@	10:00	am	

5th																																																																																																																							14th	Rosary/Mass	@	9:30	am	

12th																																																																																																																																																																														17th	Mass	@	10:00	am																																													

19th																																																																																																																						21st	Mass	@	10:00	am	

26th																																																																																																																						28th	Mass	@	10:00	am	

	

Thank	you,	Brother	Brent	for	our	Memorial	Moments	Service	the	first	Tuesday	of	each	month.	We	

greatly	appreciate	it.	

			

We	are	so	grateful	for	those	of	you	coming	on	Sundays,	as	well	as	the	St.	Patrick	Catholic	Church	

on	Tuesday’s.	Your	efforts	in	providing	religious	services	are	such	a	blessing	to	our	residents.		

Thank	you.	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 BINGO	SCHEDULE	

Those	helping	on	Tuesdays	at	2:00	pm																												Bonnie	Ferment	–	Wednesday	@	10:00	

			7th	LCC																																																																																																	Marsha	Lenne	–	Saturday	@	10:00	

	14th	LCC			

	21st	LCC																												NO	BINGO	DUE	TO	THE	CORONA	VIRUS	LOCKDOWN	
		28th	LCC																																																																																													

	

	

																																																																				MAY	2																RUTH	ROBIN	

																																																											MAY	4																EFFA	ZENNS	

																																																											MAY	19													TODD	SZILAGYI	

																																																											MAY	29													TABITHA	REILLY	

Miss		Effa	Zenns	turned	104	years	old	on	May	4th	!	What	a	beautiful	lady!	We	are	so	

lucky	to	have	her	in	our	lives.	We	Love	You		Miss	Effa!!!		
	

	

	



	

 
 

	
	

																																																																																																																

 

 


